KING ARTS INTRAMURAL PERMISSION FORM

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Intramural Sports is an in-school activity program offered for students grades 4
through 8 at King Arts School. King Arts staff members will supervise all
activities. This is a “drop-in” program, meaning that students may attend as
often or as few times as they wish. There is no fee, but any student wishing to
participate must have this ONE TIME PERMISSION FORM on file in the
Physical Education Department. The permission form will be valid for all
Intramural activities scheduled for the 2021-2022 school year.

Intramurals will begin in September. We will have early morning intramurals
starting at 7:00 a.m. Students attending intramurals will not be allowed to bring
younger siblings. Appropriate behavior is a requirement for all Intramural
participants.

Morning intramural entry will be on the Greenwood side gym doors from
7-7:15am NO LATE ENTRIES will be allowed. Covid guidelines: you must wear
your mask, sanitize hands and sign in. Also, upon entry your Crisis Go sheet
must be filled out.

If you want your child to participate in the King Arts Intramural Program, please

sign this form and return it to a staff member in the Physical Education
Department.

has my permission

(Name of student)
to participate in the King Arts Intramural Program for the

2021-2022 School Year.

(Signature of parent/guardian) (Contact phone number)

If you have any questions, please contact the Physical Education Department
at extension 8512 or 8516. Specific schedules with activities and dates will be
made available throughout the year.

Ms. J. Springer
Ms. K. Hendricks
Mr. E. Metovic



